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APLEY WOOD PRIMARY ACADEMY
Pool Farm Avenue, Apley, Telford, TF1 6FQ
Email: Admin@apleywoordprimary.org  
Telephone: 01952 980190
    Website: http://www.apleywoodprimaryschool.org.uk 



Headteacher Mrs E Smith

Deputy Headteacher Mrs Y Thorpe 

Chair Of Governors Mrs E McDermott








9th September 2024
Year 3 Thinktank Trip – 12th November 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,
During Autumn term, the Science topic for Year 3 is ‘Magnets and Forces’ whilst the Autumn term Geography topic is ‘Counties, counties and cities’. In order to give the children curriculum-based experiences delivered by experts, we will be taking them to the Thinktank is Birmingham where they will be able to experience the features of a city and then visit the science museum. During their day, the children will have the opportunity to explore the Thinktank museum, as well as taking part in a workshop linked to forces and friction. 

This is a fantastic learning experience and an ideal way to bring our learning to life. Our trip will be on Tuesday 12th November 2024. We will be leaving at 9:00am so please can you ensure children arrive at school for 8.30am. We will aim to be home for the end of the school day at 3:15pm.

The cost of the visit will be £16.33. Contributions are voluntary, but we must point out that without sufficient support such visits cannot take place. We are sure you agree that the children’s education benefits greatly from such visits. If you are unable to pay the voluntary contribution, please contact the office. Please make your voluntary contribution through Sco Pay by Friday 1st November 2024. Childcare vouchers cannot be used, these are to be used for wrap around care provision only.

Your child will need to wear their uniform and bring a packed lunch and their water bottles.  If your child is entitled to Free School meals and they would like to order a school sandwich, please complete the food choice section on the consent form on Scopay by Friday 1st November 2024. 

Many thanks for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 
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Miss Dovydaitis and Mrs Hindle
Year 3 class teachers 
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